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TO : ALL COLLECTION DISTRICTS
ALL CHIEFS, EXPORT DIVISION OR EQUIVALENT UNIT
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
=2~
/“d -
THRU ; ATTY. VENER S. BAQUIRA

Deputy Commissioner, AOC

FROM : ATTY. GEN LE P. LAGMAY
Acting Diregtor, POS, AOCG

SUBJECT : NOTIFICATION ON THE REVOCATION OF THE STRATEGIC
TRADE MANAGEMENT OFFICE’'S (STMO’s) LICENSE
EXEMPTION ISSUED TO BUENAFELIZ CARGO LOGISTICS

DATE : 15 October 2024

This has reference to the letter dated 08 October 2024 from ATTY. JANICE
SACEDON-DIMAYACYAC, Director, STMO, Department of Trade Industry (DTI)
relative to the Revocation of the Certificate of Authorization Exemption (COE) with
Reference No. STMO-COE-2023-071 issued to Buenafeliz Cargo Logistics.

The DTl also informed that the revoked COE will be replaced by STMO-COE-
2024-105. The COE reference number covers the importation from Israel of
Precision Guide Kits — Lizard (93069000) for the Philippine Air Force.

For your information.
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08 October 2024
STRAD-LR389/20
DTS No. EX00356985

COMMISSIONER BIENVENIDO Y. RUBIO
Bureau of Customs

G/F OCOM Building, 16th Street

South Harbor, Port Area, Manila

ATTN: ATTY. GENIEFELLE LAGMAY
Director, Port Operations Service (POS)

SUBJECT: Revocation of STMO’s License Exemption

Dear Commissioner Rubio:

This is to inform you that the Certificate of Authorization Exemption (COE) to
Buenafeliz Cargo Logistics with reference number STMO-COE-2023-071 issued
under Section 15 of Republic Act No. 10697 has been REVOKED. This decision
follows a statement from Buenafeliz Cargo Logistics indicating that the COE has
not been utilized.

The revoked COE will be replaced by STMO-COE-2024-105, which we have
attached herewith for your reference. The COE reference number covers the
import from Israel of Precision Guide Kits—Lizard (9306.90.00) for the Philippine
Air Force.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Digitally signed by Janice S.

Dimayacyac
Date: 2024.10.08 15:46:48
+08'00'
ATTY. JANICE SACEDON-DIMAYACYAC
Director ¢
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